
Fellowshsip Committee – May 9, 2023                                             
 
 next meetings – June 20, August 1st 
  
Attending 
Ralph Bowling 
Nancy Reed 
Alex Novak 
Todd Brown 
Megan McCarty, Staff 
  
Debrief – Wednesday night dinner – April 16 
Food good, attendance good even though there was no Children’s music program 
that night.  30-40 people.  The Earth Care Team made up some numbers.  Their 
presentation was well-received. 
  
Adult Ed luncheon – April 13 
Numbers were down due to COVID.   
Not catered and Nancy L made some great vegetarian soup and chicken salad, and 
we cleaned out the freezer somewhat! 
Food well received.  Speaker good.  Expenses should be shared with Adult 
Education.   
  
Budget can’t sustain lots of catering as it is pricey.   
We have $10K remaining for the year.  Pres Fest uses $3-4K 
  
Plastic lids are coming in!  
  
Cedar Ridge Worship service and picnic.   
Food was good, 
Service was good 
Weather chilly but it was sunny and area worked well.  No problem with parking 
Any pushback from no service AT HPC?  Apparently not 
Next year We can rent the chapel and dining hall  - The date for next year has not 
been set.  We’ll try for later in May 
Years past – hamburgers/hotdogs and chips and others brought side dishes.  More 
oriented to Youth.   
  
May Wednesday night dinner – May 17 



Salad bar.  Nancy Reed is in charge.  Fruit and dessert are still to be arranged.   Todd 
will send a recruitment blast out Wednesday.   
  
Pentecost picnic – May 28.  It is also Confirmation Sunday.   
We have grillers!   
Wayne can clean the grill 
need charcoal and lighters.  
Todd has a list of what we will need for food, condiments and supplies.   
One of the two confirmands needs to be G/F so we will order a cookie cake from 
Annie May’s which will cost $30.  We will get cookie cakes from Kroger or Sam’s or 
wherever for the remaining desserts.  Omit the requests for desserts from the Pot 
Luck.   
  
June and July we will NOT have Wednesday night dinners.   
  
Other Events: 
PRIDE  Festival in June – Rachel and Diana will coordinate our efforts. 
  
BATS game – Megan has reserved 20 tickets for the July 18th game 
  
  
Rally Day - School starts on Aug 9 this year.  It is uncertain when the Childrens Music 
will resume.  We will plan to do a Wednesday Night Dinner on August 16.   
  
Nolan’s Installation – TBD.   
Sunday late afternoon Possibly in August.  He loves ice cream.  Maybe make it an ice 
cream social? 
  
Megan shared an idea that Crescent Hill PC has an Ice cream truck Sunday where the 
church pays a set amount per person and people can order whatever they 
want.  Need to check prices.   
  
We adjourned at 6:30. 
  
 


